Irving and Casson Sept. 17, 1894
Alexander Pope to JJH, General Correspondence

T write you at the request of Mr. Casson of

Irving and Casson Boynton St. to call your attention
to a painting which I completed two years ago and
which Mr. Casson said when he first saw it would fit
admirably in your gallery and he was very anxious
that you should see it."



